March 2010
Please don’t forget to renew your membership!!

Well, February flew by. Where does it all go? We had a program and a business meeting this
month and Delma Diaz with St. Joseph’s Home Health Care. Delma truly is an inspiration and it
just goes to show you what determination will do for you. This was a great program and we hope
to see Delma again. Thank you Madam 1st VP, Stacy.

Our next meeting will be a program meeting and Stacy is already making plans for our speaker.
We will have a Style Show Committee meeting soon, maybe before the program meeting. We will
be taking a sneak peek at the Nicole Marie clothes and decide if these will be part of the show.
Kuohui Suchecki is our chair this year and needs all the help you are willing to give. BPWF
provided a webinar in February to establish the change in the license agreement whereas each
local and state organization will receive a refund of the license fees for the period October 1,
2009 through September 30, 2010. The new fee for this period is now $10 and will continue as
an annual license fee for each local and state organization. This is not per person, this is for each
organization. The webinar also reviewed other activities that BPWF has been involved with. The
details can be seen in the attachment sent to the membership the week of February 22, 2010. If
you did not get that attachment, Shirley can make it available on the website for your review.

Please help me welcome a new member to Uptown Midland, Bronna Sanders. | hope Bronna
will join us at any and all of our future meetings, business, program and committee meetings.
Bronna, your assistance will be greatly appreciated in any way you can provide it. Welcome to
Uptown Midland BPW and to Midland. | hope it will be a rewarding experience and let us know
what we can do for you.

Our meetings this coming month will be March 10, 2010 a program meeting and March 24, 2010
a business meeting. | hope each of you can attend. Please RSVP to Evie Adams, 2nd Vice
President and Membership Chair at 570-5233 (evie.adams@bosworthco.com), or Shirley Harris,
Webpage and Telephone/ Email Chair at 684-4692 (shirley@tbobamthor.com). The cost of the
luncheon is $18.00 unless otherwise noted for special events. You can keep in touch with your
organization by attending meetings. This way you will be a part in continuing Uptown Midland and
the spirit of BPW for others in our futures.

Building Powerful Women,

Debrah Gann
Uptown Midland BPW President 2009 - 2010
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